
Make roadside trash equal cash!!

Highways and Public Works

During the month of May non-profit 
groups throughout the Yukon can earn 
money by picking up and recycling litter 
along highway right-of-ways.

From May 1st until June 1st eligible groups 
can earn up to $200.00 for helping with 
the Department of Highways and Public 
Works highway clean-up program.

 
Applications will be accepted after April 1 
and stretches of highway will be allocated 
on a first-come-first-serve basis. If you would 
like further information regarding the spring 
litter campaign call 667-5967. Outside 
of Whitehorse contact your local highway 
foreman.

Application forms and additional information is 
also available on the Department of Highways 
and Public Works website:   
http://www.hpw.gov.yk.ca/
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